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The document accompanying this transmission contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and
purpose. The information is private, and is legally protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in reference to the contents of this telecopied
(faxed) information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

telephone and return the original to us by regular mail.

From Joe Acorn

MVEIRB

P.O. Box 938
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone (867) 873-9189
Fax (867) 920-4761
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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
I Box 938

200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue)
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Our File EA00-004

December 11, 2000

Paramount Resources Ltd.
4700 Bankers Hall West
888 3 Street SW
Calgary, AB T2P 5C5
Tel: (403) 290-3600

Fax: (403) 262-7994

Attn: Shirley Maaskant, Regulatory & Community Affairs Coordinator

Dear Ms. Maaskant:

During its meeting on December 8, 2000, the Mackenzie Environmental Impact Review Board (Review
Board) approved the following actions and instructions to the Review Board staff:

1.

The Environmental Screening Report for the Cameron Hills Drilling Project, which was submitted
by Paramount Resources Ltd. to the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) in support
of its water license and land use permit applications, will be accepted by the Review Board as the
Environmental Assessment (EA) report for this project.

Review Board staff are to prepare a draft work plan and draft terms of reference (ToR) based on the
acceptance of Item #1. These draft documents are to be distributed to regulators, government, First
Nations, the public and other interested parties for feed-back on this approach.

Flaring and venting issues should be prominently addressed in the ToR and EA report. As the
environmental screening report is insufficient in the area of flaring and venting issues, use an
Information Request (IR) to get the developer (Paramount) to provide more extensive and detailed
information to conform with the ToR.

Advise the developer to continue to closely consult and inform the affected communities to mitigate
socio-economic and traditional land use impacts.

Advise the developer thz}& a much more detailed and extensive socio-economic study will be required
for the EA of the potent\l‘al gathering facilities and pipeline project.

Advise the developer that for the EA of the potential gathering facilities and pipeline project, the
cumulative impacts assessment regional study area should be expanded to include the forestry
activities on the Cameron Hills’ east and north slopes and the Significant Discovery License (SDL)
held by Amoco in the Cameron Hills.

Heidi Klein, Executive Director (867) 873-9029
Bridgette Larocque Finance and Administration Officer (867) 873-5257
Louie Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer (867) 873-9189
Roland Semjanovs Communications Officer (867) 873-9636
Fax (867) 920-4761
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If you have any questions regarding these actions and directions, please call me at (867) 873-9189.

Sincerely,

Joe Acorn
Environmental Assessment Officer
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